
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                        

Parenting curriculum meeting 

We will be holding a parents information meeting 
on Wednesday 2nd October at 5.30pm.  The 
Reception teachers will be giving information 
about the Foundation Stage Curriculum in 
Reception and how you can help and support 
your children at home. 

                                                            

                                                                              

 

  

Our week ahead – what we are learning! 
 Listening to the story “My Mum” and “My Dad” by Anthony Browne. 
 How to hold a pencil correctly when writing. 
 Writing labels for our special people, sitting the letters on the green grass (if you have not already sent in 

a photo please do as soon as possible).  
 Writing a thank you card for our special people.  
 Playing games to support our keyword reading. 
 Singing counting songs to 20.  
 Counting aloud stopping at 5 and 10. 
 Music – what the instruments are called – maracas, tambourines and claves. Repeating rhythms using 

instruments. 
 What a scientist is! Using a lab coat, goggles and our first scientific experiment.  
 Meeting our Year 6 buddies.  

 Please remember to name all clothing including shoes and water bottles clearly. 
 Only water should be sent into school in bottles. 
 All children need to have a labelled plastic popper wallet for letters and invites. 

An example of this can be found on the Reception noticeboard.  
 Parents lunch next week.  
     RD – Monday      RT – Wednesday     RG – Friday  

 

PTA events  

Thursday 24th October - Reception/Year 1 disco 
3.15 - 4.15. More information will be coming out 
shortly regarding tickets for this event.  

Christmas Fayre - Friday 6th December 5pm – 8pm.  

Parents evening 

Parent evenings are arranged for 

Tuesday 19th November and 

Wednesday 27th November. More 

information about booking a parents 

evening appointment will come out 

closer to the time. 

Christmas Card Competition  

The Chancellor of the Exchequer Sajid Javid has invited our 
school to design his official Christmas card.  Children can 
design an A4 card using any medium: pencil, crayon, paint 
etc and are encouraged to be as creative as they like. On the 
back of the card please clearly write the child’s name, age 
and school name. More information can be found on the 
posters in the classroom windows. Good Luck! 

 

 

  


